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TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Chris Parker, Division Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecom & Water Section 
  Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
   
DATE: August 31, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: In the Matter of the Resolution of Certain Issues Related to the Designation of a 

Common Carrier as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier 
 
RE:  Docket No. 10-2528-01 
 
STATUS REPORT:  
 
During the past week, the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) has been working together with the 
Department of Workforce Services (DWS) to compile a report describing the initial and ongoing 
eligibility verification requirements that will be need to be made to Utah’s Lifeline program.  As 
of today, the DPU has not received the draft report from DWS for review, modification and 
filing with the Commission.  The Division will continue working with DWS in the next week to 
complete the report and file the report with the Commission as soon as possible.  
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